MARY BERGERON (780)723-5300

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 4535 - 8 Avenue 2025 SEPTEMBER



SUNDAY	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	SATURDAY
	1 Labour Day	First Day of School	3	4	5	6
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
14	15 First Day For all Kindergartens	16	17	18	19	20
21	School Council Meeting 7:30pm	23	Picture Day Hot Lunch- Pancakes	25 Spirit Day- Time Travel Day	26 Terry Fox Run	27
28	Orange Shirt Day	National Day of Truth and Reconciliation Soft September	Follow us on Facebook @marybergeronschool Visit our website @mbelementary.gypsd.ca			

Every Student; a Success Story

M&Ms Assembly

Each week starts with a school-wide assembly known as the M&Ms Assembly. M&Ms stands for Monday Morning Motivation! This is a time where we share important weekly announcements, celebrate birthdays and showcase student talent. Parents are always welcome to join!



The last Thursday of every month is designated as MBE School Spirit day and students and staff are encouraged to join in and build a fun and positive school vibe. This month's theme will be" Time Travel Day". Get ready to show off your creativity as we travel through time on Thursday September 25-whether you're going back in time or jumping to the future.

Safe Arrival To ensure the safety of all students, please

notify the office before 9:00 a.m. if your child will be absent from school. This can be done by phone at 780-723-5300 or by email at mbe@gypsd.ca. An automated call home will be generated at 9:15 a.m. for all students with unexcused absences.



Picture Day



Don't forget to bring your brightest smiles for Picture Day on Wednesday, September 24th. If you need a retake, Retake Day will be on Wednesday, October 29th.

Meet the Teacher

Closed Campus
To ensure student safety, all school doors will remain locked during the day. Parents can access the building by ringing the doorbell at the main entrance. If you need to pick up your child early, please notify the school ahead of time. All Students must be signed out by parent or guardian

before leaving campus.

MBE had a fantastic turnout on Wednesday, August 27th for Meet the Teacher! We were excited to welcome our new students and see so many familiar faces. A big thank you to all the students and parents who attended!

Hot Lunch/Club Moo

Ordering for the fall session of Hot Lunch and Club Moo will be open later this month. Instructions on how to order will be sent home! A big thank-you to our incredible volunteers who make these programs possible. Our first Hot Lunch will be pancakes on Wednesday, September 24. Please note: ordering remains open until one week prior to the Hot Lunch date. All orders must be done online.

https://munchalunch.com/schools/marybergeron